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Dear Orthotics and Prosthetics Provider: 
 
RE:  Notice of April 20, 2022, Orthotics and Prosthetics Medicaid Provider 

Liaison Meeting 
 
The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) would like to inform you of  
an upcoming Orthotics and Prosthetics Medicaid Provider Liaison meeting.  The purpose of 
this meeting is to offer providers an opportunity to discuss policy concerns and issues.  The 
primary focus of this meeting is to provide program updates and discuss issues pertaining to 
orthotics and prosthetics. 
 
This meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 20, 2022, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. via 
telephone and Microsoft Teams.  Approximately one week prior to the meeting interested 
providers will be notified of the call-in or Microsoft Teams conference details. 
 
Providers interested in attending this meeting may email their name, email address, and 
telephone number, along with any topic suggestions to Lisa Trumbell, by Friday, April 1, 2022.  
Please note that this is not a forum to discuss specific case examples. 
 

Email:  Trumbelll@michigan.gov 
 
An electronic version of this document is available at www.michigan.gov/medicaidproviders >> 
Policy, Letters & Forms.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brian Keisling, Director  
Bureau of Medicaid Policy, Operations & Actuarial Services  
Health and Aging Services Administration 
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